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Important Dates 

FOR THE PUPILS  

 

Holly 2 Poole Museum Trip 

6th July 
 

Willow 1 Kimmeridge Trip 

7th July 
 

Transition Day YR-Y5 

8th July 
 

Bikeability 

12th to 16th July 
 

Holly 1 Poole Museum Trip 

Maple 1 Adventure Pirate Trip 

13th July 
 

Willow 2 Adventure Pirate Trip 

20th July 
 

Oak 2 Adventure Pirate Trip 

21st July 
 

Year 6 Last Day Celebrations  

23rd July 

FOR THE PARENTS 

 

Last day of term 

23rd July 

First Day of Autumn Term 

Monday 6th September 

2020 - 2021 DATES 
 

SUMMER TERM 

Monday 19th April  

to Friday 23rd July 
  

 

AUTUMN TERM 2021 

Thursday 2nd September to     

Friday 17th December 2021 

 

Half Term 

25th to 29th October 2021 

 

INSET Days 2nd & 3rd September  

Acting Head Teacher:  Mrs Wall 

Acting Deputy Head: Mrs Guarguaglini 

Email: school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

Contact: 01202590703  

Website: www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk 

 

‘Every child has the right to an education which develops their ability, personality 

and talents to the full.  It should encourage children to respect human rights and 

their own and other cultures.  It should also help them to learn to live peacefully, pro-

tect the environment and respect other people.’ 

Headteacher’s Update 

It was wonderful to see our Year 6 go 

to Osmington this week for their resi-

dential.  There was a mixture of emo-

tions from our pupils which is to be 

expected and is all part of the whole 

experience.  I was fortunate enough 

to join them for dinner on Wednesday 

night and already there were so 

many stories to tell.  The children 

have taken part in many activities 

including, archery, giant swing and 

dragon boat racing.  The children do 

have down time where they can re-

lax and I particularly enjoyed seeing 

how many of them played card 

games together.  They are certainly 

creating some very happy memories. 

 

Walk to Tokyo 

We are delighted to announce that as a school we have smashed our target of 

walking to Tokyo.  We have collectively walked 6477 miles which is a huge 

achievement.  I have enjoyed listening to pupils telling me about their week end 

walks with their families and many individuals have contributed significantly to their 

class targets.  I am pleased to say that year 6 are the winning class for walking the 

most miles and they achieved an incredible 1651 as a class.  They are busy choos-

ing some games equipment which they can enjoy as a class. 

Assemblies 

The theme of our Monday assemblies is 'change'. We have been thinking about 

different types of change, expected change e.g. seasons, moving classes, unex-

pected change such as something breaking or the weather, changes you do not 

notice - getting taller and the changes that you can make for yourself - improving a 

skill.  We have explored the different emotions that we experience with change 

and how we manage our emotions.  They have recognised that if they talk about 

how they are feeling that this helps to manage their behaviour. 

New Breakfast Club and After School Club provision 

We look forward to welcoming Fit for Sport to our school in Sep-

tember who will be providing our wraparound childcare.  Children 

can enjoy fun and energising sports and team games, build confi-

dence through learning new skills and enjoy enhanced wellbeing 

with fun activities that help reduce stress and anxiety.  You can 

enjoy a free trial session using the code: FS21-BEARWOOD when booking at 

https://www.fitforsport.co.uk/extended-school-clubs/booking-information#  

They also offer flexible payment options allowing you to book now and pay later. 

http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/index.asp
mailto:school@bearwood.poole.sch.uk
http://www.bearwood.poole.sch.uk/
https://www.fitforsport.co.uk/extended-school-clubs/booking-information#


Safeguarding/Child Protection 

Bearwood Primary and Nursery School is committed to the safeguarding and welfare of children and expects all 

staff and volunteers to share this commitment. 

If you have any concerns, please contact the following people through the school office: 

The designated child protection/safeguarding officer is: Mrs Laura Bennett, Headteacher. The deputy designated 

child protection/safeguarding officer is:  Mrs Sally Wall, Deputy Headteacher. Our Pupil Engagement and Welfare 

Officer is: Miss Olivia Prince 

Spring Term 2022 

Tuesday 4th January to 

Friday 8th April 2022 

Half Term 

21st to 25th February 2022 

INSET Day 4th January 

Summer Term 2022 

Monday 25th April to 

Friday 22nd July 2022 

Half Term 

30th May to 3rd June 2022  

INSET Days 25th April & 6th June 

 

 
Outstanding work 

Chloe  in Maple 2 wrote this fantas-

tic non-chronological report on 

one of the World’s endangered 

animals, the Red Panda. 

Running for Victor-y! 

Victor in Holly 1 and his dad had a look at some virtual races they could try out to 

keep fit and active. Victor decided he wanted to run the English Channel….an 

incredible 21 miles!  They split race into 4.2 mile chunks and Victor ran for the 

whole time with no walking. He was incredibly dedicated and ran through all 

weathers including torrential rain! The race organisers also planted a tree for eve-

ry fifth of the journey which gave Victor something to strive for also and he and 

his dad talked about the environment and how crucial trees are along the 

way. They have signed up for Everest next!!  

 

Making miles for Charity 

Madeline in Holly 1 has just completed a fundraising challenge for a charity that  

supports injured/amputee military veterans. The whole family challenged themselves 

to take part in the 'Pilgrim Bandits 100 Mile Challenge in June'. Of the 100 miles they 

collectively completed as a family, Madeline completed 26.3 miles herself on long 

walks or cycling on a tandem bike! They have so far raised £250 for the charity. Her 

mum and dad are very proud of her - she would often say "we must do our miles  

today, people are counting on us"!!  

Parking around school 

We have received complaints from some of our neighbours in Barons Road and Wheelers Lane about parents 

parking up and leaving their engines running.  We’re sure you can appreciate that the fumes and noise can be 

unpleasant through open windows and we ask that parents please park respectfully. Thank you   


